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Kimberley Pena A90oNQ - ETI
From: Kimberley Pena

Sent:  Wednesday, February 10, 2010 10:05 AM

To: Katherine Fleming

Cc: John Slemkewicz, Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean

Subject: RE: Withdrawal of request for confidentiality

DN 08298-09 was filed with the NOI and is a duplicate of 8992-09. Per this e-mail, I will declassify and
forward to the docket file. Thank you for bringing this to my attention.

From: Katherine Fleming

Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 2:01 PM

To: Katherine Fleming; Kimberley Pena

Cc: John Slemkewicz; Ann Cale; Marguerite McLean
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of request for confidentiality

Kim,
I was looking at the documents online and I noticed that document no. 08298-09 cross references 08992-09.

Can you check to see if document no. 08298-09 is duplicative of the other documents that have been
declassified?

COM _
Thank you! APA
ECR
From: Katherine Fleming GCL
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 11:15 AM RAD
To: Kimberley Pena SSC
Cc: John Slemkewicz; Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean ADM
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of request for confidentiality OPC
Kim, CLK E . Q’,‘\m

The withdrawal was for document nos. 04602-09 and 08992-09. These documents can be declassified and
placed in the docket file.

Thank you.

From: Kimberley Pena

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 11:09 AM

To: Katherine Fleming

Cc: John Slemkewicz; Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean
Subject: Withdrawal of request for confidentiality

Katherine, on 01/29/2010, PEF filed a withdrawal (DN 00665-10) of request for confidentiality for DN 04602-
09. Please confirm that this document is to be declassified and forwarded to the docket file. Thank you
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